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Notice of Proposed IASB Bylaws Amendment:
National Membership

TO BE VOTED ON AT A SPECIAL DELEGATE ASSEMBLY ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2022,
6 P.M., VIA VIRTUAL PLATFORM (ZOOM).

The IASB Board of Directors is convening a special Delegate Assembly to consider a proposed bylaws
amendment which requires timely action. The amendments recommended by the IASB Board are below.
The first grants the IASB Board authority to select national membership organization(s) for affiliation in light
of changing dynamics at the national level. The second is conforming language regarding representation
when an lowa leader is serving on the board of a national organization of state school boards associations.

Amendments require a two-thirds vote for passage.

Proposed Amendments
Article XIl—NSBA-Affiliation National Presence

of Directors may determme methods to advance the qoals and policies of IASB by approving membershlps

or affiliations with other state school boards associations and participating in the activities thereof.

Section 2. Ex Officio Director. At any time an office inthe National-SchoolBoards-Assesiation on the board of
directors of a national association of state school boards associations is held by a member of the corporation
said person shall serve as an ex officio voting member of the Board of Directors of the corporation.

Article IV — Board of Directors

Section 1. Directors. The Board of Directors shall consist of one member from each of the nine districts of
the state, one member from the area education agency director district, officers of the corporation, and any
lowa resident serving on the Board of the-National-Sehool Beards-Asseciation a hational association of
state school boards associations. The immediate past president shall serve as an ex officio voting member
of the Board of Directors; however, the past president shall not be required to be a member of a local
school board to hold said office.

More Info: Rationale for the proposal is available here. For questions or more information, contact Lisa
Bartusek, IASB Executive Director, at Ibartusek@ia-sb.org or (515) 247-7042. A complete copy of the
IASB Bylaws is available on request.

Comments may also be addressed to the IASB Board of Directors at IASBBoard@ia-sb.org.
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